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________________________________________ 

To the Public Utilities Commission-  

 

I just learned about your revisiting our state’s net metering policy and are poised to take away something 

that benefits all electricity consumers.  

I do not have solar panels so I am not talking about the potential benefits they would offer me. 

But rather I am asking you to please consider the important benefits to all of us by supporting the 

growth of the renewable energy sector. The consequences of our continued use of greenhouse gases 

and the impact it has on the health of our families and our environment are critical.  

I will plan on attending the public hearing on March 12. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this email.  

A concerned citizen, mother and grandmother, 

Robin Cross 


